Information regarding breakfast and lunches K-5:

As a result of the district’s Covid mitigation efforts and our hybrid AM/PM instructional model we will
not be serving traditional lunches to students this year. However, we understand the importance of a
nutritious breakfast and lunch, and as such, we will provide the opportunity for families to order bagged
lunch/breakfast meals daily to be consumed in the classroom or for students to take home as needed.

We anticipate that most AM students will eat lunch after arriving home, and most PM students will eat
lunch before coming to school, but we will maintain the option for students who need it to have lunch at
school.

Families who would prefer to have their AM student eat a school breakfast or their PM student have a
school lunch will select that option via a form from their teacher during the first week of school.
Additionally, AM families can opt for students to take home a lunch to eat later in the day, and PM
families can choose for their student to take breakfast to eat the following day.

This form will ask you to signify if your student will need to buy breakfast or lunch at school each day,
some days, or not at all. Please return the form in order for us to effectively plan and prepare meals for
our students, even if you don’t plan to use this service.

All meals being eaten during the school day will be distributed to students in their classrooms and
consumed behind shields at their desks.



